
 

11/06/2020 
  

 

Dear City of Lawrence team,  

 

LMH Health reported today that "The number of active COVID-19 cases is increasing 

across the county, and we are seeing a higher level of COVID-19 positive hospitalizations 

recently. Please, redouble your efforts to spread out, keep your circle of contacts small, 

and wear your mask." 

 

And, in their daily report today, Lawrence Douglas County Public Health says, "The higher 

number of cases in the state and now in our community is a reminder for people to 

redouble their efforts about mask wearing, spreading out and keeping your circle of 

contacts small."  

 

I know we're all "COVID fatigued" but from now going forward, it's more important than 

ever to stay vigilant to stay safe and keep others safe. 

 

Please keep up the good work and wear your mask, social distance and wash/sanitize 

your hands often.  

  

Thank you,  

Shelby Patch 

Office of Risk Management 

  

 

https://eepurl.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3fe44b8186440d5c34aa18689&id=1ce7482803&e=5564e5ee8a
https://eepurl.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3fe44b8186440d5c34aa18689&id=af45c0ac42&e=5564e5ee8a

